
Fulton Safety Committee report:  June 13, 2018 
(Submitted by Dave Delvoye.) 

 

Note:  No data was available from Minneapolis Police for reports from June 5 to 10. 
 

Crime reports 

 

May 7  Between 8 p.m. and 8 a.m., an unknown suspect stole a vehicle which was parked at an address on 

the 4900 block of Washburn. 

 

May 7  Between 10 p.m. May 7 and 11 a.m. May 8, an unknown suspect stole a bike from a garage on the 

5300 block of Vincent. 

 

May 11  Between 9:30 and 11:55 a.m., an unknown suspect shattered the window of a vehicle which was 

parked in the lot at Lake Harriet Methodist Church, 4901 Chowen Ave, and took a briefcase from inside.  

Police noted that this happened during a time when many people were coming and going from the church  

and that there were no surveillance cameras in the area. 

 

May 13  Between 7 p.m. and 6:15 a.m., an unknown suspect stole a vehicle which was locked and parked in 

front of an address on the 5100 block of Beard. 

 

May 14  Between 1 and 9 a.m., an unknown suspect entered a garage on the 5100 block of Beard, ransacked 

two unlocked vehicles which were parked inside, and took unlisted item(s). 

 

May 14  Between 5:00 and 6:30 a.m., a burglary occurred at Verizon Wireless, 3724 West 50
th
 St. 

 

May 16  Between 9:50 a.m. and 5:10 p.m., an unknown suspect stole a vehicle which was parked at 48
th
 & 

Chowen.  The owner told police that is was possibly taken with keys. 

 

May 21  Between 9:00 and 9:15 a.m., an unknown suspect stole a bike which was parked in back of Dunn 

Bros., 5008 Xerxes Ave. 

 

May 23  At about 5:30 a.m., officers were dispatched to a burglary in progress at Verizon Wireless, 3724 

West 50
th

 St.  A back window had been shattered.  A witness saw a suspect flee the scene. 

 

May 24  Between 6:30 and 8:00 p.m., a suspect broke out the rear window of a vehicle which was parked in 

the lot at Terzo, 2221 West 50
th
 St, and took a backpack.  Officers noted that there is a surveillance camera at 

this location. 

 

May 31  Between 4:50 and 5:30 p.m., an unknown suspect broke a driver's side window of a vehicle which 

was parked in the lot behind the commercial building at 3717 West 50
th

 St and took a backpack containing a 

laptop computer. 

 

 

The Fulton Safety Committee meets on Tuesday, June 26, at 7 p.m.  

at Lutheran Church of the Good Shepherd, 4801 France Ave. 

(Use the entrance from the parking lot on the south side of the building.) 

 
 


